
 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  Contact: Director Brad Hardcastle  

May 14, 2020   Phone:  217-283-5833 

 

CITY OF HOOPESTON ANNOUNCES PARK OPENINGS   

The City of Hoopeston will be opening tennis courts, baseball fields, and softball fields within city parks effective 

Monday, May 18, 2020. City officials remind park patrons to practice social distancing while using these facilities.   

 

Basketball courts, pavilions, and the Civic Center will remain closed for the time being.  
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